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	The Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Club’s first dedication is to treasure hunting in all its forms and to use and enforce the treasure hunter’s Code of Ethics. The second dedication is to community. We complete this dedication through the use of our trained Community Assistance Team and our support of the Blind Camp. www.mdmdctreasurehunting.com 


LETS START OFF WITH THE LAST MINI HUNT. It was put on by Dan Dicarlo. The hunt was held at Concord Community Park. The hunt field was large and the hunt lasted for 1.5 hours for the first go round. Why so long you ask. No PIN POINTERS or DIGGING tools. It really slowed everybody down. There were lots of tokens found. Only to find out most were just filler tokens. After all tokens that were found and turned in the top three winners were Frank, Art and Bobby. We did have to go back out to find the remaining tokens. 17 were not found. After a second 30 minute hunt session the were still a few tokens not found. GOOD JOB TO DAN. 

The last meeting was held on August 13, 2013. There was a large crowd and 1 guest. Barbara. Her joined the club at the mini hunt and has a MXT on order. 

We had the attendance drawing and had two lucky winners. Liz won 12 tickets to the main raffle and James won 6 tickets. Both were lucky because they both won a prize from there winning tickets. 

The Silver Dime/$2.00 drawing was won by John R. Way to go John. 

The Blind camp was held in early August. There was about 12 members present. We meet in Placerville for breakfast and then on to Leone Meadows for our adventure helping the blind. Before helping the blind we had our own hunt put on by Jim S. He was extra devious this year making the hunt a lot harder than previous years. After finding lots of nickels (500) and after Jim gave each color a point valve the totals were added up and David G won first place. There was red, blue and white coins. One twist. Take one of your colors and toss them out of the total points. And you didn't know a head of time with coin color would have the highest point awarded. This was the 19 annual Blind Camp. 

Sam Grow brought in a book "Digging Deeper with the DFX. He wanted it to go in an auction or raffle. A final decision was made to auction it off with the proceed going to the blind camp. I brought it. Thanks to Sam for the Blind Camp donation. 

The next meeting will be September 10th. 

Show and Tell. 
Zeke who uses a Garrett 15. Jerry H who uses a Garrett and a Tesoro. Other s tellers were David G, Mike W, Richard D, Gary C and John H. 

In the main raffle we had another 5 time winner. George G. 

The Mount Diablo Metal Detecting Club meets on the second Tuesday of every month at 7:30pm at the Contra Costa Water District Office. The address is: 1331 Concord Avenue, Concord, CA 94520. 



	

	[image: image1.jpg]e o
@e®@6

=
Oa

L]

qa

qnuun nn 8205 / 204113
'luunnnw

@6 @
® e
®e o
e @





	[image: image2.jpg]




	[image: image3.jpg]




	[image: image4.jpg]




	[image: image5.jpg]§
:

€/18/2018






	[image: image6.jpg]





